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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1705 eliminates the requirement that persons generating or shipping hazardous waste must 

create a disposal plan and submit it to the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) for 

approval. The also measure eliminates the fee for the generator disposal plan and modifies the 

fees for monitoring and small quantity generators. 
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